Home and School Minutes
Feb. 25, 2020

Attendance: Erin Szymanski, Veronica Perdue, Cathy Buehler, Lisa Emerson, Christine Lentine,
Jessica Poelma, Cammi Lawrence, Shawn Schuring, Katie Morrow, Margaret Merkel, Rebecca
Maguire, Suzi Furtwangler

We opened with welcome lead by Shawn Schuring, followed by prayer lead by Jessica Poelma.
A current budget, meeting agenda, and Euchre Tournament flyer were distributed to those in
attendance.

Katie Marrow gave a VIP update. We are looking for parents to assist Shawn Schuring with the
middle school dance. We are also seeking volunteers to host a daddy/daughter dance/dinner
for the middle school girls. In the past this was something hosted through the Challenge Girls.
We are looking for a new volunteer to take over Challenge. A name was suggested as a
possible new Challenge Club volunteer lead. Katie Morrow was going to follow through to see
if the person suggested would be interested in taking over for next year.

Betsy Edgerton was looking to start movies on the lawn again.

The Sunshine Swirl was “wildly attended.” Ideas for next year included a family dance or game
night.

Upcoming Events:

Screenagers will be shown on March 10. There is one showing in the afternoon and one in the
evening.

Parish and Schoolwide Euchre tournament will be held March 21, 2020.

Half Day on March 27, 2020. Emily Brunner and Jessica Poelma were going to look into hosting
a service event at Holland Home where students and families play games, read books, etc. with
residents. (UPDATE: This event has been changed into a possible ice-skating party at Southside
arena.).

Lisa Emerson gave an updated budget overview. Lisa motioned to make the school budget a
line item on the Home and School Budget. Those in attendance agreed this was necessary

moving into next year’s budget.

Next Meeting is Tuesday, May 12.



